
Waverton Community Primary School 
Common Lane, Waverton, Chester CH3 7QT 

Telephone (01244) 268985 
 
 

Learning together. Achieving together. 

 

SEPTEMBER 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,                      

 
Year 6 - Swimming Lessons - Autumn Term 2023 

 
 
Swimming lessons for Year 6 will be on a FRIDAY between 10.30am and 11.30am.  Lessons will begin on 
Friday 8th September, for 3 x one hour sessions every week, at Christleton High School pool 
 

Friday 8th September 
Friday 15th September 
Friday 22nd September 
 

• Children will need to come to school “pool ready”, wearing their swimwear underneath their school 

clothes. 

• They must bring a named PE Bag large enough to hold their school clothes and shoes for when they 

get changed. 

• Don’t forget a towel and other “essential” clothes items! 

 
Boys are requested to wear swimming trunks and not swimming shorts.  The wearing of any jewellery 
whatsoever is strictly forbidden. Girls with long hair should either securely tie it back with a bobble, or use a 
swimming hat. It is Cheshire West & Chester Councils policy that goggles should not be worn for 
swimming lessons unless your child has an allergy, in which case the permission slip should be 
completed and returned to school. 
  
It is the agreed policy of the school, endorsed by the Governors that all children should partake in swimming as 
part of the P.E. National Curriculum.  The school will cover the cost of the swimming lessons.  However, as the 
cost of transport to the swimming pool is so high, we have to ask for a voluntary contribution towards this of 
£15.60 per child, payable in advance. 
 

Please use the SchoolMoney facility to pay and give consent for your child to attend this activity  
 
Please make payment by 25th August 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
S J Talbot 
 
Simon Talbot 
Head Teacher 


